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NBP Commemorates Eid Milad-un-Nabi with Great Religious Passion and Enthusiasm 

Karachi, October 17, 2024 – National Bank of Pakistan celebrated Eid Milad-un-Nabi (SAWW) with devotion 
at its Head Office in Karachi. A special Mehfil-e-Milad was organized, where renowned Naat Khuwans recited 
soulful Naats in tribute to the beloved Prophet Muhammad (PBUH). 

The event was graced by Mr. Rehmat Ali Hasnie, President & CEO of NBP, who attended as the guest of honor 
alongside senior executives from the bank. While sharing his thoughts on the occasion, Mr. Hasnie emphasized 
the significance of embodying the teachings of the Prophet Muhammad (PBUH) in our everyday lives. He 
highlighted the values of compassion, integrity, and service to humanity, which form the cornerstone of the 
Prophet's (PBUH) message and are vital for fostering a harmonious society. 

At the end of the event, Mr. Hasnie specially thanked the Naat Khuwans and the event’s host for their active 
participation and appreciated NBP’s event organizing team. 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 


